
 
 

10th February 2023 

Dear Resident, 

UPDATE – 14th March 2023 

Due to unforeseen engineering difficulties at Malton Avenue junction with Berwick 
Avenue, the road will be closed until 14th April 2023. Durkin and Sons apologise 
for the extra inconvenience. lf you have any questions about this please do not 
hesitate to contact me on 07969261394 during office hours Monday to Friday. Out 
of hours 02089000203. 

Durkin and Sons, working on behalf of Slough Heating and Power. We are currently 
installing new underground electricity cables to between substations. 

For the safety of road-users and our engineering teams, we will be working on Malton 
Avenue. The works will be from the Leigh Road to just past Berwick Avenue. The work 
will be done under a road closure, with a traffic light system for access into Berwick 
Avenue. This will take approximately 6 weeks, beginning on 13th February 2023. 

We appreciate that this project may impact on your usual routine and would like to 
apologise in advance if this is the case. 

Further details of the project, including the route plan, roads affected and live updates, 
can be viewed on our website at www.durkinandsons.co.uk, and our on-site staff will be 
able to offer advice and guidance if needed. 

lf you have any questions about this letter or would like to know more about the project, 
please do not hesitate to contact me on 07969261394 during office hours Monday to 
Friday. Out of hours 02089000203. 

Regards 

Geoff Collie 

Project manager 
Durkin and Sons 

http://www.durkinandsons.co.uk/
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